
will be unable to deliver the Yacks to theDue to circumstances beyond their control, Taylor Publishing Company

Student Body at a tinie convenient for the students to pick them up before leaving for summer vacation. Therefore, the

printer will mail the Yacks individually to each student's home address provided by the office of Central Records. All

students who do not want their Yacks to be mailed to their home address should advise the printer no later than May

31, 1967, of their address from the period June 1 to July 15, 1967. All such requests should be sent to the following

address: "

- Attention Fred Koger
Taylor Publishing Company
Box 597
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Dallas, Texas 75221

(Signed)
The Yackety Yack
The Publications Board
Taylor Publishing Company


